
 
 
March 05, 2024 
 
 
Dear Bakhtiyor, 
 
Congratulations! It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted to Pennsylvania
Western University for Fall 2024. 
 
As part of your acceptance, you'll receive the following scholarship(s): 
$3,000 Housing Scholarship 
$4,000 Premier Scholarship 
 
PennWest has taken a modern approach to education. With three campuses behind you, you’ll have
access to more expert faculty, classes delivered in a variety of formats and friends across our
campuses. What’s more is you’ll have campus traditions and college experiences at PennWest
California you won’t get anywhere else. 
 
We are impressed by what you have already accomplished and are excited to welcome you to the
PennWest family. We look forward to connecting you to the tools and opportunities you need to write
your own unique success story.  
 
We will be reaching out to you soon regarding the next steps needed to complete your enrollment and
visa (Verified International Stay Approval) process. 
 
At PennWest, we believe in your potential, abilities and future. Again, congratulations and welcome to
PennWest!

Sincerely, 
 

David Dollins 
Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management
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